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Public Consultation - Mambara Track Accessibility Improvements 

 

The Proposal 

 

Council is proposing an accessibility upgrade to the Mambara Track though inclusion of accessible 

parking alongside Britannia Street, Pennant Hills. 

 

Key features of the proposal are: 

 

1. Installation of two accessible parking bays, parallel with Britannia Street. 

2. Upgrade existing walking track with concrete path linking to the Mambara Track. 

3. Installation of parking signs. 

 

Next Steps 

 

Council invites your comments on the proposal by close of business Friday 8th March 2024. The results 

of the consultation will be referred to the Hornsby Local Traffic Committee for consideration and 

recommendation to Council.  

 

Please mark your submission ‘Mambara Track Accessibility Improvements – Reference No 

F2023/00050’ and address it to The General Manager: 

 

by Mail:  Hornsby Shire Council  

PO Box 37  

HORNSBY NSW 1630  

 

by Email -  hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au  

 

Online -  please visit our website at: https://yoursay.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

 

 

To view a plan of the proposal, please visit our website at: https://yoursay.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

For more information about the Mambara Track experience – Please see Councils self-guided 

bushwalks brochure https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/lifestyle/sports-and-

recreation/bushlands/bushtracks 
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Please do not hesitate to contact me on 9847 6851 should you have any questions in relation to the 

proposal. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

David Green 

Environmental Operations Coordinator 

Environment Branch 

 

TRIM Reference:  F2023/00050 

Your Reference:  

 

 

Please note it is the responsibility of the Owners Corporation to display this notice in a prominent 

position on strata subdivided properties to ensure that all occupiers are aware of this proposal.  

 

Privacy Notification  

Information provided to Council in correspondence, submissions or requests (verbal, electronic or 

written), including personal information such as your name and address, may be made publicly 

available, including via Council website, in accordance with the Government Information (Public 

Access) Act (GIPA Act) 2009. Council reserves the right to reproduce in whole or in part any 

correspondence or submission. 


